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July Newsletter 
JULY CLUB TOURNAMENT (Horseshoe Chain) 

1st Place – Marty Robinson - #7.66 

2nd Place – Robert Cravens - #6.02 

3rd Place – Kenton Linthout - #5.72 

Big Bass 

Marty Robinson - #3.70 

Second Place Big Bass 

Kenton Linthout - #1.67 

 



Team Trail #2 (Emerald Chain)  

1st Place – Doug Stevens and Jim Blackwell - #6.50 

2nd Place – Joe Keithley and Don Watson - #5.20 

3rd Place – Dave Cramer and Mike Sherman - #4.06 

Big Bass 

Doug Stevens and Jim Blackwell - #4.55 

 

President Notes 

Attention all club and prospective members, 

The August meeting has also been cancelled due to the uptick 

of the Covid-19 virus and hopefully will resume in September. 

We will continue to follow the same procedures in place for the 

past three months. 

Please mail in your entry fees to Lori. As she receives the check, 

she notes the order they arrive and that is the order we draw 

for numbers the morning of the tournament. Please note there 

is a change to encourage members to get their entry in early 

consistent with our meeting sign ups.  Any payment made at 

the ramp will cause your boat number to be added to the end 

of the drawn list. The only difference is that we waive the $5 

late entry until the meetings resume.  



We will draw numbers at the ramp first thing on our arrival and 

you will know as you launch what your boat number is. As an 

example, say there are 20 pre-paid entries, the last known boat 

number is position 20. Anyone paying at the ramp would be 

next in line 21, 22.... and  so on. 

We will continue, most likely on a permanent basis, weighing 

fish as you exit the water with your vessel. This causes less 

stress on the fish. The tournament committee and officers must 

be out first, no exceptions. We will announce scales open and 

you can retrieve your boat and pull to the scales. (We are 

moving away from boat numbers called to scale.) 

Any questions, please feel free to call me. 

Respectfully, 

Mike Oler 

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

We are now entering the Summer months and the 

temperatures will continue to rise.   Please ensure your own 

safety while on the water and hydrate properly as well as utilize 

appropriate skin protection.   

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 



fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club tournament will be held on Sunday, August 

9th on the Caloosahatchee River (Labelle Ramp).  

Mini Bucks #2 will be held on Saturday, August 15th at Pine Tree 

(pending angler registration)     

The Cape Coral Bass Club would like to wish everyone a great 

month.  We hope to see you at the next club tournament. 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


